
1995  : Scout  Hall 
Re-opened by Princess Anne

On 29th June 1995 The Princess Royal visited 
Gatehouse.   She unveiled commemorative

plaques in Ann Street and Digby Street before
visiting The Mill on the Fleet.

Royal British Legion plaque in Ann Street

Inside the Scout Hall





“The Wee Toon” in 
The Mill on the Fleet




